Educational Services

Head Teacher: Oonagh Browne

Queen Margaret Academy
Dalmellington Road, AYR KA7 3TL

Tel: (01292) 612020

 ${\bf Email: QMA. Mail@south-ayrshire. gov. uk}$

Our Ref: JMcG/JP Your Ref:

Date: 17 July 2025





Dear Parent/Carer

Young people will receive SQA result by post on Tuesday 5th August 2025. I would strongly encourage all pupils to register with the MySQA app so that, as well as the certificate in the post, they receive their results by text or email at 8am that morning. To register, pupils need their Scottish Candidate Number, please contact me at the email address below if you need reminded of this.

After receiving results, you or your child may wish to discuss these with the school. The Senior Leadership will be available between 10.00am – 12.00pm on Thursday 7th August. If you wish to speak to a member of the team please sign in at the school office and we will see people on a first come, first served basis.

Alternatively you can email any issues with results to Jacquie.mcghie@south-ayrshire.gov.uk making the subject heading SQA Results and I will be in touch in due course.

In the first instance the SQA provide guidance and support and can be contacted in the following ways:

Website: <u>www.sqa.org.uk</u>

Candidate Advice Line: 0345 279 1000

• Email <u>customer@sqa.org.uk</u>

You can also access support from the Skills Development Scotland helpline on 0800 100 8000.

Any young people wishing to change their options for S5 and S6 should see me when we return to school on Wednesday 20th August.

I look forward to seeing you all in school on 20th August.

Yours faithfully

Jacqui McGhie

Depute Head Teacher

acquelise Ma